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December 21, 2011

Paul Clarion 
Executive Director
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Mr. Clanon

San Diego Gas & Electric Company (SDG&E) respectfully requests an extension of 
time to comply with the Energy Division’s directive to file a Peak Time Rebate (PTR) 
Study Report no later than December 31, 2011.

On March 25, 2011 SDG&E filed Advice Letter 2238-E - Modifications to Peak Time 
Rebate Tariff which was approved by letter by the Energy Division on July 21, 2011. 
SDG&E is requesting an additional 31 days to file the compliance PTR Study report by 
January 31, 2012 to comply with Advice Letter 2238-E.

We appreciate your consideration of this matter.

Skx%ely:

Clay Fajzrer,
Director - Regulatory Affairs

cc: Hazlyn Fortune 
Bruce Kaneshiro 
Dorris Lam
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